
 
Construction Notice for Neighbours August 9, 2017 

Keary Street will be closed near Brunette Avenue  
Friday, August 18 and Saturday, August 19 

What’s 
Happening 

A second construction crane is being installed on 
the south side of the hospital’s construction site  

  

Scope of 
Work/Area 

Affected 

Bird Construction has informed us for two days the south part of Keary Street from 
Brunette Avenue to the hospital’s east parkade entrance will be closed or reduced to one 
lane of traffic while large trucks and equipment install a second construction crane, from 
approximately 7am to 8pm both days. (Dates and times are subject to change) 

  

Impact to You Bird Construction has indicated the following to us: 

Right turns from Brunette Avenue onto Keary Street will not be possible for these 
two days from 7am to 8pm. Use East Columbia Street to access Keary Street. (Accessing 
Keary Street from Sherbrooke Street is not possible at this time) 

Residents of Anvil Condominiums will not be able to turn right when exiting their 
parkade (towards Brunette) from approximately 7am to 8pm.  

• Enter and exit the parkade by accessing Keary Street via East Columbia 
Street during these two days.  

• You will see ‘No Through Road’ and ‘Road Closed’ signs at or near the East 
Columbia/Keary Street intersection but you can still proceed to access the 
Anvil and hospital parkades, just not Brunette.   

Pedestrians should use the sidewalk along Brunette Avenue to access SkyTrain if 
they live in Copperstone condos or north of Sherbrooke Street and use the hospital’s 
service lane as a shortcut. The sidewalk on the south side of Keary Street will be open.  

Obey all construction flagpersons. They are there for your safety and protection. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience. Bird Construction and their contractors 
will endeavour to minimize the impact of noise, dust and disruption to our neighbours in 
accordance with the City’s regulations and Good Neighbour Protocol. 

  

Questions Email questions to feedback@fraserhealth.ca. Or check out Fraser Health's website to see 
what construction is ahead, to learn about the Royal Columbian Hospital redevelopment or 
to signup to receive future construction notices and project updates.  

For urgent construction-related issues after hours call 1-855-857-7075. 

 

https://www.newwestcity.ca/database/files/library/Good_Neighbour_Protocol__External_Dec_2015.pdf
mailto:feedback@fraserhealth.ca
http://www.fraserhealth.ca/your-community/newwestminster/royalcolumbian/construction-zone/construction-zone
http://www.fraserhealth.ca/your-community/newwestminster/royalcolumbian/construction-zone/construction-zone
http://www.fraserhealth.ca/your-community/newwestminster/royalcolumbian/royal-columbian-hospital-redevelopment-project
http://fraserhealth.us11.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=148904787778dce03f698b27c&id=45fba31c5e

